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Sally Munk

From: Richard Broome <Richard.Broome@health.nsw.gov.au> on behalf of MOH-EHB 
<MOH-EHB@health.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 19 March 2020 5:36 PM
To: Sally Munk
Cc: Kishen Lachireddy
Subject: HPE CM: Mt Piper EIS

Record Number: DOC2020/0242853

Dear Ms Munk, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Mount Piper 
Energy Recovery Project (SSD-8294).  NSW Health makes the following suggestion for your consideration. 
 
NSW Health assumes that air quality assessment was performed in accordance with NSW Environment 
Protection Agency (EPA)’s “Approved methods for modelling and assessment of air pollutants in New South 
Wales”. 
 
While the methodology and assumptions used in the human health risk assessment is consistent with 
enHealth guidance, an independent review of both air quality impact assessment and human health risk 
assessment is requested as these technologies are novel in the Australian context. 
 
Regards 
 
Dr Richard Broome 
 
Director | Environmental Health Branch, Health Protection NSW 
100 Christie Street, St Leonards, New South Wales 2065 
 
www.health.nsw.gov.au 
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intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. 

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of NSW Health 
or any of its entities. 


